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Judge Marty Nosich hosts 
75¢ 

Joseph Badger High School students 
 

Judge Marty Nosich, of the Trumbull County Eastern District Court in Brookfield, recently hosted eight Badger high school seniors for a job- 
shadowing project. (AP Photo/Trumbull County Eastern District Court) 

[Brookfield, Ohio.] Judge Marty 
Nosich, of the Trumbull County 
Eastern District Court in 
Brookfield, recently hosted eight 
Badger high school seniors for a 
job-shadowing project. 

The students spent their day 
observing court employees, 
attorneys, and other court per- 
sonnel. In addition to this, the 
students were able to observe 
criminal cases throughout the 

day, some of which with quite 
unique scenarios. At the end of 
the day the students were pro- 
vided lunch and had the oppor- 
tunity to ask Judge Nosich ques- 
tions about his background, the 
judicial system, and about the 
court proceedings that they wit- 
nessed. 

Several students indicated this 
was their first exposure to the 
judicial system and seeing real 

court cases.  Badger  student 
Kyleigh Lasko said, "Never have I 
thought that I would want to go 
back to court, but after all we got to 
see and hear, I want to go back  
every day!" 

Judge  Nosich  stated  that  he 
was excited for the opportunity to 
work with Badger schools and the 
students. Judge Nosich said,  “I  
want to thank Principal Bill 
Hamilton for helping put this 

together, and provide Badger 
students with a great opportuni- 
ty. I would also like to thank Mr. 
Pat Carney for chaperoning the 
students.  I believe they learned  
a lot and had fun doing it. I hope 
we have inspired the next gener- 
ation to pursue a career in the 
public service sector. I look for- 
ward to the possibility of hosting 
Badger students again in the 
near future.” 

 
 


